
Steering  Board  Ambassadors’
Statement on Mosque Incident
in Kljuc, Gacko Municipality
We  unreservedly  condemn  the  damage  done  to  the  mosque  in
Kljuc. 

We welcome the statements by the Prime Minister of the RS, the
mayor of Gacko and other responsible authorities in the RS,
and their commitment to bring the perpetrators of this act of
vandalism to justice. 

This incident is an act of desperation by people who want to
take Bosnia and Herzegovina back to the past.   

Bosnia and Herzegovina will not go back to the past.  But the
only way to move forward is to vote for the future, and for
reform, at the elections. 
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